
Firmware Update Pioneer VSX-535 
(10-30-2023) 

 
 

We are pleased to offer this firmware update for the best possible 
performance of your Pioneer AV Receiver.  
This update can be installed via USB only.  
VSX-535  
(Current Version R102-0100-0010-0000) 
 
The 10/30/2023 update will address the following: 
 

1. HDMI connection stability. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Firmware Update Instructions  
Update the firmware via USB connection. 
 
You need 128 MB or larger capacity USB storage for updating. 

 
   For details, see "Firmware Update" of the Instruction Manual. 


